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16 January 1972

J.G. Gaume, M,D.

Douglas Aircraft Company

3855 Lakswood Boulevard

Long Beach, California 90801

Dear Dr, Gaume:

Thank you for your letter of 2 December in response
to my request for information on aerospace medical spinoffs,

In response to your question, yes, our publication
date is flexible. The article probably will not be published
before late this year or early next year., If you would like,
I will send you the exact publication date as soon as the
article is scheduled.

In the meantime, if you should happen to run across
any additional materials, studies, or reports dealing with
your special interests in weightlessness or any other area
of aerospace research which has benefitted medicine, I would
appreciate your sending them to me.

Again, thank you for your help.
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George “B. Ryan
Science Writer




